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6 December 2021 
 
 

BOARDING RESTRICTION TO UNVACCINATED PERSONNEL 
 
 
Dear All 
 
 

1. MPA had just issued a new restriction that all unvaccinated personnel (both 
medically eligible and medically non-eligible) will not be allowed to board 
vessels. 
 

2. This will take effect on 3 Dec 2021, 2359hrs.  
 

3. Please review your manpower deployment plans immediately and ensure that 
all unvaccinated personnel do not get deployed onboard vessels. Refer to 
Annex A for the definition of vaccinated personnel.  

 
4. Enforcement will be carried out by WSH personnel. Actions will be taken 

against personnel who violate this requirement. 
 

 
Together, we can all do our part to ensure that our workplace is safe and secure for 
the continuation of business operations. 
 
Should you have any concerns or queries, please contact JP’s WSH Approval team at 
jpfss@jp.com.sg or our Customer Service at jpcss@jp.com.sg / 6413 9600.  
 
Thank you and stay safe. 
 
 
 
Woo Chee Seng 
Assistant Vice President 
Head, Workplace Safety and Health 
Jurong Port Pte Ltd 
 
 
  



 

 
 
 

ANNEX A 
 

 


